
Unofficial Translation 

Readers should be aware that only the original Turkish text has legal force and that this English translation is strictly for reference. 

Borsa Istanbul does not undertake any responsibility for its accuracy nor be held liable for any loss or damages arising from or 

related to its use. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Pursuant to recent arrangement about Borsa Istanbul A.Ş. Precious Metal and Stone Market 

Yenibosna Campus; license plate of the vehicle that are going to enter the campus and T.C. 

Identity Number and HES code of the driver and security personnel in it  must be sent to 

kmtp.guvenlik@borsaistanbul.com and kmktp.info@borsaistanbul.com via e-mail 

beforehand. 

 

Vehicles which are not reported in this regard is not allowed to enter the campus. 

 

Kindly submitted to your information. 

Yours Sincerely, 
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